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From: Rush, Kim
To: "Michael Kaiser"; 
cc: Lubozynski, Tom; Tedder, Richard; 


Rush, Kim; 
Subject: JED ASR Alternate Materials Request
Date: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 10:51:39 AM


Mike,
 
I spoke to Richard Tedder in Tallahassee regarding your request to run alternate 
materials through the ASR.  The Department will require notification, via email, of 
the alternate material to be processed with a description of the material and a 
statement that it meets the requirements of Specific Condition 2.C.3. Authorized 
Waste Types.  As an attachment to the notification, provide the Department a 
revised copy of the Operation Plan which incorporates the requested material into 
the ASR section of the plan. 
 
If you have any questions, please give me a call.  
 
Kimberly Rush, P.E.
Solid Waste
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
3319 Maguire Blvd. Ste 232
Orlando, FL 32803-3767
Phone: (407) 897-4314
 
 
 
Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received 
from the department by clicking on this link. DEP Customer Survey.
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